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Union County Honored for Financial Reporting 
 
 
Union County has been recognized by the Government Finance Officers Association of the United States and 
Canada for Outstanding Achievement in Popular Annual Financial Reporting.  
 
“Our Finance staff continues to demonstrate a level of professionalism that distinguishes them among their 
peers,” said County Manager Mark Watson.  “We are all very proud that their hard work and dedication has 
been recognized with this national award for the 5th straight year.”  
 
The award for Outstanding Achievement in Popular Annual Financial Reporting is a prestigious national award 
recognizing conformance with the highest standards for preparation of state and local government popular 
reports.  
 
In order to receive this award, Union County’s finance team published a PAFR that excelled in creativity, 
presentation, understandability and reader appeal. 
 
Union County has received this award for the last five consecutive years (for fiscal years ending June 30, 2014, 
2015, 2016, 2017 and 2018). 
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